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Sunday 6th March 
9am: Morning Worship 
11am: Holy Communion  
  + Kids Church  
 
Sunday 13th March 
9am: Holy Communion 
11am: All Age Communion 
      

Sunday 20th February 
9am: Morning Worship 
10am: Baptisms  
11am: Morning Worship 
  + Kids Church 
 
Sunday 27th February 
9am: Holy Communion  
11am: All Age Worship 
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Welcome to the March Newsletter.  I hope you are well!   
The beginning of March marks the beginning of Lent- the 40 
days leading up to Easter.  Lent is a time traditionally used 
by Christians to honestly reflect on the state of our lives and 
how they could be brought more into line with God's will.  It's 
a bit like a spiritual spring clean where we try to get rid of 
stuff that we don't need or is harming us in our walk with 
God.   
 

We, of course, can't do this by ourselves, we need the power 
and guidance of the Holy Spirit and Lent is a time when we 
can intentionally seek the forgiving and transforming power 
of God by acknowledging our weaknesses and failures 
openly before him.   
 

We can do this in a number of ways individually (fasting, 
giving up something we have an unhelpful reliance on, 
praying daily at a set time, reading through a book of the 
Bible).  But there are also things we can do together and this 
Lent I want to invite you to our online Lent Group (details 
below) where we’ll reflect on the ‘I AM’ sayings of Jesus and 
what they might say to us today. 
 

Also in March, is Mothering Sunday (Sunday 27th), a day 
where we remember and celebrate our mums and all those 
others who have played a mothering role in our lives.  
Traditionally it was also a day when people returned to their 
family church (‘Mother Church’).  So, Mothering Sunday is 
also a celebration of coming back to church and it’s a great 
time to invite others to take the step back into church 
whether it’s been a couple of years or a couple of decades or 
whether it is the first time ever!  I hope to see you soon. 
 

Grace & Peace 
 

Adam  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Youth Meetings on Sundays 
We are hoping to launch a new initiative for 
young people in secondary school later this 
month, meeting on Sunday evenings in church.  
If you are a young person, or a parent of a young 
person, or know young people who you think 
would be interested in coming along, please let 
Adam know and we can keep you updated. 

 
 

Lent Group 
This year’s Lent Group is going to be exploring 
the ‘I AM’ sayings of Jesus in John’s Gospel.  
Making the most of the skills we’ve learned 
during the Pandemic, the Lent Group is going 
to meet on Zoom.  We will meet every 
Wednesday at 7.30pm for about an hour.  Each 
meeting is a standalone session so don’t worry if 
you miss any.  If you would like to come along 
but aren’t too sure about using Zoom- please 
speak to Adam- he is happy to show you how.  
There is also a printed version for anyone who 
would rather do something offline- you can 
either do this by yourself or gather a friend or 
two to do it with you. 
 

 
 

Natter Club 
The Natter Club Coffee Morning will be back on 
Tuesday 8th March 11.30am-1pm.  Come along 
for a coffee, cake and conversation! 

 
 


